
 

 

 

9th April 2020 

 

Dear Holy Rosary Families, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we are working closely with the school to provide 
care and supervision for those families who meet the criteria in sending their children 
to school. 
 
We would be providing care from 6.30am to 9.00am. and between 3.30pm and  
6:30pm. 
 
To book your child/ren in you would need to ensure you have completed an 
enrolment form with Youth Leadership Victoria through the link 
provided https://ylv.com.au/online-oshc-enrolments/. Please note that there will be 
no charge as the Federal Government has waived Child Care Fees. 
 
Please ensure you book your children a week in advance to ensure we know the 
number  of children attending. 
 
Happy Easter to you all and stay safe. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
The YLVOSHC team 
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